
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 6/23/2011 4:55:45 PM 
To: St. Marie Stephen (sst@cpuc.ca.gov) (sst@cpuc.ca.gov); 'St. Marie, Stephen' 

(stephen.stmarie@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Dempsey, Pat' (dempsey4@llnl.gov) 
Cc: Friedmann, Julio (friedmann2@llnl.gov); Tomas Diaz de la Rubia 

(delarubia@llnl.gov) (delarubia@llnl.gov); Grosh, John (groshl@llnl.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Cybersecurity Speech 
Thanks very much. 

Steve - John's email is attached. I will let you two deal directly with him. Thanks. 

Original Message 
From: Dempsey, Pat fmailto:dempsey4@llnl.govl 
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2011 4:27 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Friedmann, Julio; Grosh, John 
Subject: Re: Cybersecurity Speech 

Brian, 

We are happy to help. John Grosh is available and welcomes the opportunity. 
John will likely bring one other person from our cyber security program with him. 

Tomas has been tied up all day but wanted me to get back to you on this right away. 

-Patrick 
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